
Home reading

The Maple class team for 
Summer term will be Mr 
Holt, Miss Elderton and 
Miss Bzainia . 

• PE is on a Wednesday.

• Tuck Shop is on a Thursday 

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

We continue to have a big push on reading at home, we will continue our race to 100 with our large number 
square. !0 minutes reading a night will broaden your child's imagination!

Reading Our class novel is The Goldfish boy. By Lisa Thompson.

English In English we will be looking at a range of non-fiction texts including 
creating our own information booklets.  

Math
We are going to looking closely at number and place value and 
focusing on using a formal method for addition and subtraction. We 
will also be looking at different measures and statistics. We will be 
continuing our big push on learning our times tables”

Science In science this half term we are going to be looking at Animals 
including Humans.

Geography   This half term we will be looking at Mountains and the Lake 
District. 

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember
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Summer Term 1

This half term’s Values
* Respect 
* Trust
* Honesty
* Tolerance
* Appreciation
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